HIGH BRIDGE BOROUGH BOARD OF EDUCATION
40 Fairview Avenue, High Bridge, New Jersey 08829

A Resolution Naming the Newly Constructed Outdoor Structure at the High
Bridge Elementary School in Honor of Lynn Hughes

WHEREAS, Lynn Hughes is a fourth-grade teacher at the High Bridge Elementary School; and
WHEREAS, Lynn Hughes has dedicated over fifty years to the education of High Bridge students; and

WHEREAS, Lynn Hughes has been a lifelong environmentalist, working as a member of the Green Team
for both the school district and the Borough of High Bridge, and as a member of the High Bridge Borough
Environmental Commission; and

WHEREAS, Lynn Hughes has planted the seeds of environmentalism in her students through lessons and
her respect for the outdoors; now

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the High Bridge Board of Education in recognition and
celebration of her outstanding commitment to the district, the community, and the environment, shall
name the newly constructed outdoor structure located at the High Bridge Elementary School, The Lynn
Hughes Pavilion; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this resolution be recorded in the minutes of the Public Meeting of
the Board of Education of the Borough of High Bridge on May 13, 2024, and that the resolution become
part of the permanent and lasting record of the High Bridge Board of Education.
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